
 

 

 

12th July 2021 

Last Day of Term 

Dear Parent / Carer 

I hope that this letter finds you and your family well. I am writing to inform you of the arrangements 

for the last day of this academic year, Friday 23rd July 2021. On this day, as in previous years, the 

academy will close at 12.05pm to students. However, any students wishing to have their lunch at 

12.05pm will be able to do so before leaving the school site. However, if these arrangements are 

inconvenient at all please contact school to discuss possible alternatives. 

Y12 & Y13 Examination Results day – Tuesday 10th August 2021 - Sixth Form Area 

We welcome back our Y12 and 13 students on the above date to collect their examination results! 

This will take place in our Sixth Form area at 10am. Further details will be sent out in due course. 

GCSE Results Day – Thursday 12th August 10:00 am  - Phoenix Theatre 

We look forward to welcoming all of our Y11 students back to the Academy on the above date to 

collect their long awaited examination results! This will take place in the foyer of the Phoenix theatre 

between 10:00am and 12pm. Further details will be sent out in due course. 

New Academic Year 2021-2022 

School will reopen on Tuesday 7th September 2021 (Monday 6th September will be taken as an INSET 

day). I will write out to you again to confirm the arrangements as again, in line with government 

guidance, we will be using our Test Site to undertake Lateral Flow Tests for all those who give 

consent. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss L Proctor 

Principal 

 


